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Bluey Club Trip to Felixstowe 
On Tuesday, we took our Bluey Club children; 
children whose parents are in the Forces, to 
Felixstowe. The children were very well 
behaved (and so were most of the parents…)
We had a great time and it was a pleasure to 
spend the day with them. 

The Gusford Gazette 
This week's attendance is 94.9% The class with the highest attendance is 5SI with 

99.6% 

St. George’s Day 
It was great to see all the children dressed up 
on St George’s Day. Thank you for your 
support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School History 
We have been finding out about the history of 
Gusford. Click on the link to find out more. If 
you have any old photos, clippings or 
memories then please let us know. 
 
Beat the Street 
We 'Beat the Street'- we actually came third 
and Libby popped into our assembly this 
afternoon to give us our certificate. Thank you 
Libby.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Awareness Days and Whole School Diary Dates 
 
 
Year 4 Residential to Norfolk Lakes. 8th to 10th May. 
 
Week beginning Monday 13th May. KS2 SATs. 
 
Year 3 and Year 4 VR Experience. 20th and 21st May. 
 
Year 6 Residential to Hilltop. 3rd to 5th June. 
 
Oliver Twist. Friday 7th June. 
 
Year 1 trip to Framlingham Castle. 10th June. 
 
Friday 21st June-Suffolk County Day (wear something  
connected to Suffolk). No donation just celebration. 
 
Sports Days 
Nursery & Reception - Monday 1st July 1015-1145am 
Years 5 and 6 - Tuesday 2nd July 1.30pm 
Years 3 and 4 - Wednesday 3rd July1.30pm 
Years 1 and 2 - Thursday 4th July1.30pm 
 
Visiting Circus. July 6th. On the school field. Shows at 
1.00pm and 2.30pm. 
 
Year 2 trip to Southwold. 9th July. 
 
Year 5 and 6 Performance. Wednesday 10th July at 
6.00pm. and Thursday 11th July at 2.00pm  Ticket details 
to follow. 
 
Go-kart Festival. Saturday 13th July. 10.00am-12.00pm. 
 
Y6 BBQ.  Thursday 18th July. 5.30pm-7.00pm. 
 
Last day of term. Friday 19th July. 

https://gusford-primary-school.schudio.com/about-us/school-history


Woodland Trust 
The hedging plants and tree saplings that we 
planted in our Forest area are starting to show. 
Very exciting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Disco 
Three great discos on Tuesday, organised by 
Friends of Gusford (FOG) and supported by our 
Staff. Children were so well behaved, no litter, 
very polite and great fun! Thank you everyone. 
Proud to belong to Gusford.  
 
Home Time 
Please can you encourage the children to go 
home at the end of the day. We like the fact that 
parents chat but we don’t want the children 
playing football on the astro or playing on the 
trim-trail. We are still responsible for the children 
on the premises but can’t supervise them on 
these activities at the end of the day. Thank you. 
 

Bank Holiday 
Please note Monday 6th May is a Bank Holiday 
(no school). 
 
SATS Week 
Year 6 SATs (Government tests) take place 
week beginning Monday 13th May. Please 
encourage your child to come to the Year 6 
Breakfast Club. 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Gusford would like to ask you to encourage 

your child to have a school meal on 

Thursday 16th May as it is Census Day. 

This benefits the school for the whole 

academic year. We are serving Fish 

fingers and chips or Jacket Potato with 

cheese/beans, followed by Vanilla 

Shortbread or Fresh fruit salad, as well as 

our ever popular 'ham roll - pick and 

mix' in order to appeal to as many children 

as possible. 

For every infant child (Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2) that has a school meal 

on Thursday 16th May, the school will 

receive government funding to pay for 

provision of universal free school meals for 

infant pupils. Because our funding is based 

on the number of meals taken 

on census days, if our numbers are low the 

school will not receive enough funding to 

match the actual costs of providing meals 

throughout the year, and this will mean we 

have to use other school money for this 

purpose. Please support the school by 

encouraging your child to have a school 

meal on this day, even if they don't normally 

have school meals. 

School meals are free for infant pupils so it 

will cost parents nothing to support the 

school in this way. Junior meals cost £2.40, 

unless your child is eligible for free school 

meals. It will also help our funding if our 

junior pupils who are eligible for free school 

meals have a school dinner on census day. 

Kind regards 

Gusford School Office 
 
 

Do you know the difference between a synonym 
and an antonym? 
 

synonym: a word or phrase that means exactly 
or nearly the same as another word or phrase  
 

antonym: a word opposite in meaning  



Writing Share Sessions 
We have started a new writing scheme, 'The Write 
Stuff' and would like to invite you into school to see it 
in action. There will be a short presentation on how 
to support writing at home before time in classrooms 
with your children. We hope that you can join us! 
 
Nursery - Monday 13th May 10:30 - 11:30am 
Reception - Monday 13th May 2:15 - 3:15pm 
Year 1 and 2 - Thursday 16th May 2:15 - 3:15pm 
Year 3 and 4 - Thursday 23rd May 2:15 - 3:15pm 
Year 5 and 6 - Tuesday 21st May 2:15 - 3:15pm 
 
 

 







Philip Procter from GBS Ipswich  
GBS have very kindly donated 2 wooden thrones for our new woodland area. How amazing are 
these...they will be used by pupils across the school. Thank you so much GBS! 



A Blue Peter Badge 
A bit like a 'Blue Peter Badge', message the school and tell us about a special/interesting activity 
you have undertaken and you could be awarded with a unique and stylish badge under one of 
the following categories:  
 
 
1. Performing arts (dance, learning a poem, debating) 
2. Sport (being active) 
3. Sustainability (looking after the environment) 
4. Learning (reading, writing, science, maths, art) 
5. Caring for others 
6. Music (singing, instruments) 






